
From: Fogel, Cathleen A.
Sent: 1/4/2010 4:23:45 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);

ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com); 
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com)
RedactedCc: Famagata, Joy
C. (JYamagata@semprautilities.com); Alyssa.Cherry@sce.com 
(Alyssa.Cherry@sce.com)

Bee:
Subject: Jeanne Clinton as acting EE Planning Supervisor

Greetings
All-

Although you may have heard
this informally, I wanted to let you all know that I have voluntarily
stepped down from my position as supervisor of the EE Planning Section; this
goes into effect January 1st, which is to say, today. I decided to do
this as I wanted to spend more of my time working in greater
depth on a smaller number of energy efficiency issues, rather
than playing a supervisory role.

For the moment, my new
assigned areas as analyst will be residential programs including the new 
residential prescriptive retrofit program and its linkages to AB811 
municipal/ARRA-funded local government residential EE programs; ZNE residential 
programs and issues; EE goals (with Carmen Best); and GHG- EE - AB32 
issues. In the interim until a new supervisor is found, Jeanne Clinton 
will serve as acting supervisor of the EE Planning Section (and continue her
role as Climate Strategies Branch manager). Jeanne can be reached at cln@cpuc.ca.gov and 415-703­
1159. Zeny
Tapawan Conway and Natalie Walsh remain as supervisor and Branch manager of the 
EE EM&V section respectively. Please contact Jeanne or me if you have 
any questions.

Best
wishes for a Happy New Year.

Cathy
Fogel
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Senior Analyst, Energy Efficiency Planning Section

Climate Strategies Branch, 
Energy Division

California Public Utilities 
Commission

cft@cpuc.ca.oov

ph: 415-703-1809
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